
Daisy Acupressure Spa ​Temporary Closed 
 

Due to the recent Governor Newsom 
"Shelter-in-Place" Executive Order regarding the 
COVID-19 Virus Pandemic, Daisy Acupressure Spa 
will be closed and will reopen until both Governor 
Newsom and the government has reassessed the 
Covid-19 situation​. 


